
From: Leslie Perkins <Leslie.Perkins2@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 1:36 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Comped Ticket Reporting - Ald. Hadden 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I just wanted to let you know that Alderwoman Hadden was a 
speaker at the Parliament of the Worlds Religions yesterday at McCormick Place. She spoke on 
a panel about environmental justice and the work we're doing in the city to address this issue. 
For being a speaker, they comped her entrance ticket, which was valued at $135.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns about this matter.  
 
Thanks for all you do!  
 
Regards, 
 
Leslie Perkins 

Chief of Staff & Policy Director 
Committee on Environmental Protection & Energy 
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